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Dear Chairman O'Farrell,

I'm writing to urge you to reject the creation of 2 baseball fields that will take the place of the Crystal Springs
Picnic area.  These are the reasons I oppose these fields:
        1. These picnic areas are among the only green spaces where apartment residents can have family            
            gatherings and enjoy the out of doors.
        2.  It is unbelievable that 40 plus mature trees in the park will be destroyed to make way for athletic fields    
     that will only be in use for minimal hours per week and not even for the entire year.
        3. There is already a baseball field within the park and it is seldom used. Perhaps it could be upgraded so  
          that it would be attractive enough to make the baseball fans happy.

Please reject this plan that will only serve a few compared to the present area that serves thousands.

Sincerely,

Kris Sullivan
2934 Hollyridge Drive
Los Angeles, CA 90068
       


